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“Do not judge, and you will not be judged. Do not condemn, and you will not be condemned. Forgive, and 

you will be forgiven." Luke 6:37 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be looking forward to spending their Move-up day with Mrs Oakes in Year 1. 
Year 1 will be making their amazing sea creatures. 
Year 2 will be spending a day role-playing life in a rural South African village. We are very excited! 

Year 3 will be looking forward to some special celebrations!  

Year 4 will be having fun in their Wild Woods session, continuing to look at solids, liquids and gases 

around the campfire. 

Year 5 will be investigating how the body works and what they need to do to look after it. 

Year 6 will be looking forward to having a ‘heart to heart’ in Science! 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE SUMMER TERM 

15th July – Class move-up day 

20th July – Leavers Service for Year 6 

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK UP for the 

summer  

22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

Autumn term starts for the children on the 6th 

September. 
 

What a week! Last Friday we held our Sport’s Day 

and, despite the fact that we could not invite 

friends and family to the event, we were able to 

make sure everyone had a good time. The 

weather was kind and a fabulous time was had by 

all. We will be putting some short class videos on 

the website for you to watch. We are thrilled that 

the sale of refreshments on the day raised the 

fantastic amount of £238.25 to go towards buying 

new sports equipment – well done to the girls in 

Year 6 for organising this. 

 

 

Year 3 had an amazing Stone Age day which 

started with a tribal battle on the field and 

went on to include cooking and drawing. The 

children looked incredible – thank you for all 

your support in supplying costumes. WOW, 

sums up the enthusiasm and excitement! 

 

 

 



 

 

  

The children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 

2 had a fantastic day at Wembury Beach 

on Wednesday. Here are some photos of 

this memorable day. They hunted for sea 

creatures in the rock pools and made 

sand sculptures. It was wonderful to take 

the children out of school on an 

educational visit. They were amazing.  

 

 

 

Year 5 had a very special Viking visitor on 

Thursday! They spent the day in the woods, 

made a Viking feast and had a go at using 

a Viking axe! They all had an amazing day. 

A BIG, THANK YOU to our special visitor. 

 

 
Move-up day – Thursday 15th July 

Next week the children will have a chance 

to spend the day with their new class 

teacher/s. For many children this is an 

anxious time so we hope that this gives them 

a chance to get to know the routines and in 

particular find out about what they will be 

learning and where everything is in the 

classroom. To remain COVID safe for these 

final few days the children will be going 

straight to their new classrooms at drop off 

time in the morning. Mrs. Nile and Mrs. 

Dinham will come and meet the children 

going into Year 3 in the carpark and walk 

them round to the classroom. 

 


